
 

  
Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 Corridor 

 
Statement by MMRC Spokesperson - In order to facilitate the movement of trailers carrying Metro 3 

coaches, tree trimming/pruning of low-lying branches has been undertaken by the Rolling Stock (Metro 

Trains) supply contractor of Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation on road leading to Aarey. The prototype train 

has been dispatched from Sri City, Andhra Pradesh, and will be in Mumbai arriving soon. The activity 

undertaken is restricted only to tree trimming/pruning to facilitate movement of trailer the receiving and 

assembly area created for the purpose of trials at Marol Maroshi Road, Sariput Nagar. The necessary 

permissions from the competent authorities for carrying of tree pruning activity have been obtained.  

The trial runs will be conducted in the 3-km stretch from temporary facility of parking to Marol Naka 

Metro Station. (Ends) 

 

 
For further information please contact: -  

 

Niti Tamse   

8369727364/9664215544  

niti.tamse@mmrcl.com  

Afreen Shaikh  

8655533926 

afreen.shaikh@mmrcl.com  
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